OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEG, NEW MEXICD

November 20, 1961

Rocanville Corporation
1126 Mercantile Securities Building
Dallaa 1, Texas

Attn: Mr. J. B. Avant

Dear Sir:

¥We have received a copy of your letter of November 9, 1961 to our
Santa Fe office regarding gas-oil ratios in the EBisti-Gallup Pool.

At the present time annual ratios are conducted in this pool and the
scheduled month for testing will be published on the froni of the

0il proration achedule next spring. XNo further tests will be required
until that time.

I presume that our Santa Fe office has mailed you the order which
you requested.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAtks
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1126 MERCANTILE SECURITIES BUILDING
DALLAS |, TEXAS

November 9, 1961

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P. O. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

we note that commencing with the September, 1961 State-
Wide Proration Order covering all producing oil wells in
McKinley, Rio Arriba, S:ndoval and San Juan Counties,

New M xico, the test period and deadline for filing

rorm C-116 were omitted from the front cover of said orders.

We would greatly appreciate your advising as to further
procedure and required filing regarding Form C-116. Also,
please furnish a copy of Order R-1638, R-1414 and R-1636,
and any other orders pertaining to the Bisti Lower Gallup
Pool.

Very truly yours,

ROCANVILLE CORPORATION

;
A s

Y B A PN /
'.'/ /‘r' i //./ e

J. B. Avant

JBAscyd

c¢c: District Supervisor
District IXI
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico
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